
 

Development Control  Your Ref: 2013/6446/P 
London Borough of Camden 
   Our Ref: LAG 06/220 
 
  Contact: Sandy Kidd 
         Direct Dial: 0207-9733215 
        Email: sandy.kidd@english-heritage.org.uk 
 

04 November 2013 
 f.a.o. Jenna Litherland 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) 
NATIONAL PLANNING POLICY FRAMEWORK 2012 
 
Cubitt Square and Cubitt Park,  Kings Cross Central 
Details of enabling works comprising site preparations works, earthworks and 
remediation, and installation of utilities for public realm areas Cubitt Square and 
Cubitt Park pursuant to conditions 18, 25, 31, 56, 64-68 of outline permission granted 
on 22/12/2006 (ref: 2004/2307/P for a comprehensive, phased, mixed-use 
development of former railways lands within the Kings Cross Opportunity Area 
 
 
Recommend Approval of Archaeological Written Scheme of Investigation   
 
Thank you for your consultation of 10th October regarding the archaeological written 
scheme of investigation submitted in support of the archaeological condition of the 
above planning permission. 
 
Having considered the submitted document I confirm it accords with relevant 
standards and guidance and that it is in compliance with condition 56. 
 
The start date when known should be communicated by the archaeological practice 
to this office.  I will conduct monitoring visits on behalf of your office. 
 
The archaeological condition will not be fully satisfied until all works are complete and 
any post-excavation assessment/analysis leading to publication has been agreed. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.  This 
response relates solely to archaeological issues. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sandy Kidd 
Principal Archaeology Advisor 
National Planning: London 
 


